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9 April 2018

Ms Dora Oravecz

Committee Manager

Committee on the Ombudsman, the Law Enforcement
Conduct Commission and the Crime Commission
Parliament of NSW

6 Macquarie Street

Sydney NSW 2000

Dear Ms Oravecz

| refer to your letter dated 26 March 2018 addressed to the Chief Commissioner,
regarding a response to the additional questions received from members of the
Committee following the public hearing on 12 March 2018. Further to the
response to the questions regarding the NSW Crime Commission sent to you by
the Chief Commissioner on Friday 6 April, please refer below the outstanding .
answers to the additional questions received.

1. Of the 81 (Cl) matters how many have been closed since 1 July and what
are the reasons that the others have not?

It is a matter for the NSWPF to close critical incident investigations. The LECC
chose 29 of the 81 open critical incidents at the time of the LECC'’s
commencement to monitor in accordance with Part 8.

As of 29 March 2018, only 1 of the 29 monitored critical incident investigations
has been closed by NSWPF.

2. Since 1 July 2017, how many critical incidents investigations have been
opened and how many have been closed?

The NSWPF has commenced 28 critical incident investigations since 1 July
2017 and the LECC is monitoring all 28 of these investigations. None of these
critical incidents have been closed as yet, however, two are no longer
categorised as critical incidents due to the nature of the injuries sustained
during the incident.

Yours sincerely,

Amber Williams
Chief Executive Officer



